
THE FEBRUARY MEETING IN NEW YORK 

The five hundred seventy-seventh meeting of the American Mathe­
matical Society was held at Hunter College, New York, New York, 
on Saturday, February 25, 1961. About 111 persons attended, includ­
ing 100 members of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for East­
ern Sectional Meetings, Professor John Wermer of Brown University 
delivered an address entitled Uniform approximation and maximal 
ideal spaces. Professor C. R. Adams presided at the session and intro­
duced the speaker. 

There were thirteen contributed papers scheduled in a morning 
session and an afternoon session, over which Professors Selby Robin­
son and James Singer presided. 

EVERETT PITCHER, 

Associate Secretary 
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